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● Enrollment:
Feb 2020                     Feb 2021                  Feb 2022

3rd
Grade

79 3rd
Grade

79 3rd
Grade

77

4th
Grade

107 4th
Grade

75 4th
Grade

78

5th
Grade

81 5th
Grade

103 5th
Grade

74

Total 267 Total 257 Total 229

● 5 Essential Survey Stats:  Lincoln Elementary students, the staff and
the parents have completed the 5 Essential Survey.  The survey deadline
was February 14, 2020 and  Lincoln Elementary School has met the
reporting threshold required at this time.

○ Teacher response at 47% and need 50% for reporting

○ Parent response at 13% and need 20%  for reporting

○ Student response was unavailable at the time of this report

● Lincoln News: A year ago the 5th grade students had started working
with Mrs. Hahnenkamp and learning about organizing a TV station for
Lincoln School.  They suggested and voted on a name, which was
“Lincoln News”.  This was then changed to M@L (Mondays @ Lincoln)
They had been working on designing a logo, artwork, and script.  This
year they used the Cricut machine and made T-Shirts. It has been a year of
work and planning but it is now a reality.                      (picture on next page)
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● IAR/PARCC: Teachers and staff at all grade levels continue to prepare
students for the upcoming Illinois Readiness Assessment.  Testing
schedules are being set.  The Lincoln School Testing Window will be
March 22 - April 11.

● February Kindness Month- CKH Choice Board: When students complete
the choice board with their parents initials they receive a sucker.



Lincoln Elementary School
Building Independent Thinkers and Problem Solvers, One Student At A Time!

● Lincoln Learners enjoyed FFA week with some of the H.S. students. We
would like to thank Mrs. Ruppert for arranging our visit today. This picture
shows Mrs. Pieper's 4th grade students with the FFA Officers and the
delicious ice cream they made together.


